










Do you have an hour or maybe two? 
PLEASE, Come walk or run with  

Team St. Paul of the Cross and  
Support St. Vincent de Paul Society!! 

 
FRIENDS OF THE POOR  

5K RUN/WALK  
Sept. 16th, 7:30 AM,  

Downtown at the Gardens  
 
 

For more information and to register online go to 
www.friendsofthepoorpbc.org   
        Register under Team- 

St. Paul of the Cross  Or call the Parish Office 
 

We need you  
for our 2017 team!!  
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September 1, 2017  

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ:  

 In keeping with our Pope’s invitaƟon to join with the Church Universal during the 2016 
Year of Mercy, the various Respect Life Programs sponsored by the United States Conference of 
Catholic Bishops chose as their theme, Moved by Mercy.  

 As a naƟon we seem to focus more on what divides and separates us rather than                    
rejoicing and celebraƟng the values and principles that unite us. More than ever we need to be 
moved by mercy, moved from our extremism and moved by the Spirit, to value and respect our 
brothers and sisters. As followers of Jesus Christ and members of His Church, we proudly seek to protect and promote 
the sancƟty of the unborn, the poor, the unemployed, the migrant, the marginalized, the imprisoned, the sick, the              
persecuted and the vulnerable. Our Gospel values cross poliƟcal landscapes and challenge us as believers to put our 
faith in acƟon.  

 Next weekend on September 9 and 10 the Diocese of Palm Beach will have a special collecƟon to benefit the 
Respect Life Ministry and Migrant Ministry. Through prayer, educaƟon, and pastoral programs, our diocesan ministries 
seek to protect the sacredness and uniqueness of God’s people.  

 On September 27th I invite you to join with our Holy Father as he launches an historic campaign, Share the 
Journey. Together let us prayerfully and compassionately respond in faith to those who cry out to God in desperaƟon 
as they seek a safe place to raise their families.  

With graƟtude for your conƟnued generosity and every prayerful wish, I am  

Sincerely yours in Christ,  
Most Reverend Gerald M. Barbarito  
Bishop of Palm Beach  
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St. Mary  Catholic 

Church in Pahokee, 
FL needs our help! 

 
There are 265           

students in their Religious EducaƟon Program.   
Forty-one students will receive First Holy Communion 
and 20 students will be confirmed this year, while the 
remaining 204 students will experience the joy of our 

faith in religion classes.   Fr. Raul Cardenas, their pastor, 
is asking for our help to pay the salary of a  

CatecheƟcal Coordinator to organize the Religious  
EducaƟon program at St. Mary.  

What a blessing to be able to help a sister parish in our 
own Palm Beach Diocese.   

If you can donate now, please contact our parish office. 
Any donaƟon will be appreciated.   

The second collecƟon the weekend of  September 17th 
will benefit St. Mary’s Religious EducaƟon Program. 

Thank you for your consideraƟon!  



      begins Sept. 
27th and ends 

Nov. 5th.   
Consider a commitment of your Ɵme to fast, pray and 

parƟcipate.  Times are Mon.—Sat. 7 AM - 6 PM and             
Sun. 3 PM - 5 PM. InformaƟon at  

www.40daysforlife.com/
westpalmbeach 

A representaƟve will be available  
aŌer all Masses the weekend of 
Sept. 16th & 17th to sign you up  

for a Ɵme slot. 

 

 
 

 JONATHAN KNAUS 
 Thank You  

for serving in Ministry! 
 

2017/18  
Grand Knight—Knights 

of Columbus 
Choir Member— 

9 am Mass 
Kairos  

Prison Ministry 

Steward of the Month  

God bless you for sharing  your time, 
talents and treasure  

with our parish community!!  
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The dedicated volunteers of                           
St. Vincent de Paul receive and                        

distribute sandwiches and food to 
the needy and distressed on             

a weekly basis.   
One hundred - 20lb bags are made and delivered  and  

more than 150 people receive the sandwiches and 
boiled eggs made by our generous parishioners   

each week.  
Your donaƟons of non-perishable foods are always   

needed, especially canned meats, vegetables and fruit.   
Sandwiches and hard boiled eggs should be delivered             

to the parish office by Tuesday at 5 PM. 
With graƟtude and blessings,  

Fr. Tom and the dedicated volunteers of  
St. Vincent de Paul  

 

Please consider joining the Knights of            
Columbus at St Paul of the Cross Parish. 

Contact Jonathan Knaus @ 561-603-8303 
or email kofc12322@gmail.com 

 

If you are interested and would like to         
become a ColumbieƩe, please contact Carol 
at 561-818-0342 or Wanda at  718-877-9100. 

 

2017/2018  OFFICERS OF COUNCIL 12322  

 Grand Knight                  Jonathan C. Knaus 
 Deputy Grand Knight    Donald F. Kirkham 
 Chancellor                       Russell T. Smith 
 Warden                            Peter B. Lucia 
 Chaplain                           Fr. Tom Lafreniere 
 Treasurer                         George J. Braster 
 Recorder                          Unassigned 
 Advocate                          Patrick J. Sweeney 
 Inside Guard                    Michael R. Sedor 
 Outside Guard                 Eduardo A. Duarte 
 Lecturer                            Timothy Wengierski 
 Financial Secretary         John W. Mixon 
 3 Year Trustee                 Michael R. Perrine 
 2 Year Trustee                 Nicholas F. Ferrara 
 1 Year Trustee                 Charles J. Beckinella  

 2017/2018 OFFICERS OF AUXILIARY 12322 

 President                          Carol Lombardo 
 Immed Past President    Wanda Ihrig 
 Vice President                  Amy Carbone 
 Secretary Protem            Rosie Dudek 
 Treasurer                          Beatrice Duarte 
 Financial Secretary          Linda Mixon 
 SenƟnel                             Eileen Planco  

If you are interested in learning more about our 
Catholic Women’s Bible Study please set your calendars 

for our open house:  Wed., Sept. 20th,  at 10 AM or 
Thurs. , Sept. 21st, at 7 PM. 

 ALL WOMEN WELCOME! 
For more information or to RSVP please call                     
Kate or Joanne at the Parish Office, or email 

kate.devine@paulcross.org or 
joanne.seifel@paulcross.org  

“Walking with Purpose” 
Enabling women to know Christ 

through Scripture  
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Charlie AugusƟne 
Charles Aviado 
Clare Bellucci 
Peggy Black 
James Boyer 
Phillip Brennan 
Norann Brugger 
Sandy Budd 
Bill Cahill 
Mary Carroll 
Francisco Javier CasƟllo 
Skipp Chabek 
Bill Cherrie 
Cecilia I. Cheves 
Kimberly Chorniewy 
Jeannine Chosson 
Wayne Clark 
MaƩhew Cleary 
Marion Clements 
Debbie Coccia  
Rose Columbo 
Louis Coutu  
Don Crawford 
Eileen Crowell 
Susan Cuff 
Lenny D’AgosƟno 
Rick DeBlasio   
Richard Dalessio 
Rita Dickson   
Gina DiDonato 
KrisƟna DiDonato 
Tom Dingee 

Marilyn Horan 
Marcia Horton 
Nancy Hutchinson 
Linda HuƩon 
Joan Hyers 
Ann Joslin 
Barbara Kaminski 
John & Joan Keelor 
Marta Keever 
Audrey Kelly 
Nancy Kelly 
Louis KerƟ, Jr. 
Peter Kilfeather 
Gene Konrad 
Rebecca Laughton 
Pat Laurence 
Mary Lehman 
Michael Leth, Sr. 
Emma & Tommy Lewis 
Frank Licari 
Randy Lowe 
Jim Lumbra 
Susan Lurz 
Bill Lynch 
Neal Mackey 
Ernie Markitell 
Maria Elena Marlow 
Melisa Marshall 
Shelly MarƟn 
 

Whether or not we are present at Church, we remain one in the Lord.  Please keep the following            
members of our parish family in your prayers:    Jim McNeill, Margaret AcƟn, Pat Key, Charles Sears,               
      Richard Dalessio, and   

Rand Doane 
Robin Dockery 
Robert Duncan 
Will English 
Mary EvereƩ 
Robert Fanelli, Jr. 
Joseph Fink 
Virginia Folley 
Mike Forte 
Terri Reekers Francisco 
Jack Frazier 
Jose Galvez 
Gail Ganzlin  
BriƩany Garcia 
Elaina Gargano 
Eleanor GarreƩ 
Michael Gintoli 
Nancy Greene 
Barbara Grimple 
Sue Gunther 
Patricia Halloran 
Bob Harford   
KaƟe Hauser  
Kyle Hauser 
Ginny Heffernan   
Adam Hewko                     
Ed Hildenbrand 
Francis Holdenf  
Thomas Hollandsworth 
Karen Hopkins  

Stephen Mazzarella Jr. 
Renee McCullough 
Kathleen McDonald 
Kelly McDowell 
Bob McGlynn 
Margaret Morris  
Jacque Morrow 
Bill Moyers 
Pat McJury 
Deborah Mulligan 
Robert Mulligan 
Gregory Mundie 
Denise Murphy 
Karen Murphy 
Tim MyloƩ 
Nancy Nagler 
Amal Nawal 
Mona Nunez 
Leo Ogozaly 
Patricia O’Hagan 
Glenda Lavin O’Leary 
Fior OrƟz 
Mary OƟs 
BeƩy Palace 
Kevin Parise 
Philip Penta 
Jim Perrella 
June Petrello-Henig 
Mike Piotrowski 
Mikaela Powell                     
Marta Purucker 

PLEASE NOTE: Please call the Parish Office if you are being admitted to the hospital or know of someone in our parish who 
requests a visit from a priest or Eucharistic Minister.  Names will remain on the prayer list for two months, unless notified. 

Chris Rachuba   
Bill Rabior  
Pam Rice                     
Margaret RiƩenhouse 
Fred & MoneƩe Robinson 
Algis Saurusaites 
Al Scerbo 
John Sedor 
Ray & John Seymour 
Chuck Shaw 
Peter SheŌ 
Ray Shindorf  
Richard Shorter 
Linda Siepermann 
Cameron Simpson 
Patricia Smith 
Mila SolƟs 
Charles Speer 
Ki and Beth Spicer 
PaƩy SƟchnoth 
Kelly Suddell 
Rene Tabony 
Rose Marie Tancredi 
Rebecca Timmons 
Leslie TripleƩ 
Jeana Tumbarello 
John Uguccioni 
Jose Uribe                                 
Rosemary Ware 
Felix Wilson   

Bryan Neumann 
Fr. Tom O’Flanagan, Chaplain, USN 

Chad Owens  
PFC Brian H. Pearce, Army  

Staff Sgt. Derek D. Ragion, Marines  
Capt. Brice Roberts, Army   

Maj. Andrew Rupp, Air Force  
Lt. Col. Laura Sepeda 

Robert Shaner 
Capt. ChrisƟne Stevens  

Steve Stropp, Marines Special Ops 
Sergeant Emily A. Konkle, USMC  
Capt. Patrick K. Thompson, Army  

Tech Sgt. Marcy Vaughn, Air Force  
 Amanda Wilson 

PLEASE PRAY 
for the men and women in our armed forces staƟoned overseas, for the military              

commanders who lead them, for President Trump and his advisors and for, 
CS 2 Christopher Avola 
Spec. Thomas Bates  
Tyler Blank 
Maj. Travis Blaschke, Army AviaƟon  
PFC Adam Blazak, Army 
Chris Bodley 
Corporal Thomas C. Boehnlein, USMC 
Angela Browning 
Capt. Eric Arthur Bruns 
Maj. Nicolais Chighizola, Air Force 
Col. John Cross, Army 
Michael Crump 
1st Lt. Michael J. Culler, 101st Airborne 
Josh CurƟs 
LCpl Giulio D’Alatri, Marines 
PFC Gabriel D’Alatri, Marines 
Command Sgt. Maj James Dickens, Army  
Staff Sgt. Stephen Dickens, Army 
1st Lt. John F. Dowd, Army 
2nd Lt. Sam Dowd, Army 
Capt.  Michael Andrew Dytrych,  Army 
Hanah Eastwood  
Staff Sgt. Jonathan Farmer  
Major MaƩhew Farmer, Army   
MaƩhew Filimon  
Lt. Col. Douglas Y. Finn, USMC 
Lt. Col. Jennifer Formell 
PFC Chase Forrest, Army 
ScoƩ Fruedenthal, Army  

Darrin Gabriel 
Private MaƩhew Gainey 

Lance Cpl Tyler Geary, USMC 
LT Ruth Gaunt, Navy    

Michael Gorczynski 
Michael Gordon-Tenant, Army  

PFC Thomas Greenia, Army  
PFC Thomas Grodeska, Army  

Capt. MaƩhew Guidone, Army  
Capt. Thomas Harris, Army  

Major Cornelius Hickey, USMC 
Capt. KrisƟne Hochschwender 

Lt. Tyler Hochschwender  
Captain Steve Irving, 101 First Airborne 
Sgt. ChrisƟan Marino Jakobsen, USMC 

Capt. Mitchell Joslin, Army Ranger  
Capt. Jeff KeaƟng, Marines 

Captain Karl Kuechenmeister, Army  
Spencer Calvin McGuire 

Brian Metzger   
2nd Lt. Andrew King, Army  

Maj. Jennifer Lammert-Rupp 
Capt. Kelly Lammert, Air Force 
Private Joseph LaSasso, Army 

Master Sgt. Kyle Mack  
Daniel Malloy, USMC 

MaƩhew March C.P.O. Navy 
Ens. Daniel Mongiove, Navy  

Merciful Father, You desire the welfare of all your 
children. Stretch out Your protecƟng arm over our 
men and women in the service. Shield them from 

every danger to body, mind and soul. Comfort them 
in loneliness, sustain them in  hardship, give them 

the courage  they need to fulfill their duty and so do 
Your will in all things. Bestow on our leaders and the 

leaders of the world the wisdom and prudence 
which  will bring peace and jusƟce to all.                                                                                   

This we ask through Jesus Christ, Your Son, Our Lord. 
Amen.  Mary, help of ChrisƟans, pray for us.  


